
 

 

  
 
 
 
 

May 17, 2013 

 

 

 

Dear Customer: 

 

Scan-Pac Manufacturing is pleased to announce that David Hunt has been promoted to the 

position of Account Manager, effective May 1, 2013.  

 
Dave brings valuable experience to the position after spending five years with the company as 

an inside sales/customer service representative.  In addition, he recently completed a Bachelor's 

degree in business administration from Concordia University in Mequon, Wisconsin.  In Dave’s 

new role, he will handle outside sales in the states of Illinois, Indiana, Iowa, Kentucky, Michigan, 

Missouri, and Ohio.  The knowledge that Dave developed during his time in inside sales, both 

with customers and brake and clutch applications will serve him well in his new role.  
 

Scan-Pac Mfg. is a manufacture of non-asbestos friction materials and phenolic laminates for 

use in a wide range of industrial and oilfield applications.  The company has three manufacturing 

locations that include two facilities located in Menomonee Falls, Wisconsin and one in Magnolia, 

Texas.  Scan-Pac employs 125 people and has proudly been in business for over 40 years.   

 

Dave’s Contact Information 

Phone: 262-893-6065 

E-Mail: dhunt@scanpac.com 

 

Thank you for your business and continued support.  Please feel free to contact us if you have 

any questions.   

 

Regards, 

 

 

Jeff Lichey 

Sales & Marketing Manager 


